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MEMBERSHIP REPORT

Since my last report we have seen the culmination of a very successful and enjoyable Membership Drive. The sixth and final week of our “Bellas” course saw 22 ladies receive their Graduation Certificates with 10 of these indicating their intention to carry on as “Prospective Members”. I have been in touch with Marisa Hissey who was singing Tenor and had seemed very enthusiastic but have received no response while Natalie Trotnar who was singing Lead has contacted Steph to say that at his stage she cannot commit.  We therefore, now have 8 ladies who are following the audition process under the guidance of Doris and Steph. They have now been given the music for “Harmonise the World” and “How We Sang” with which they will audition in the standard quartet format.  All “Bellas” seem to feel comfortable and part of the Chorus and everyone is to be congratulated in being so welcoming and helpful.

Attendance at this time of year is usually problematic with a lot of illness and members taking holidays in the northern summer.  However, while this is understandable many of the members are failing to contact either Vicki, myself or their respective Section Leader when they are going to be absent from a rehearsal.  Despite requesting members to regularly log on to Groupanizer and update their attendance this is still not being done as often as it should.  I note that Alison has raised this in this week’s SCB and I feel this needs to be reinforced on a regular basis either in SCB or as an announced during “Business” at the end of rehearsal.
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